
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
CROSS RELEASE PXUPA 
ASX RELEASE 
 
16th November 2015 
 
 
PAPERLINX LIMITED CHANGES NAME AND ASX CODE TO SPICERS 
LIMITED (SRS) 

At the PaperlinX Limited Annual General Meeting held on 23 October 2015, the 
resolution to change the Company’s legal name from PaperlinX Limited to 
Spicers Limited was passed. 

The new name aligns the identity of the parent company with the operating 
companies.  

As a result of the name change, the ASX ticker code will change from PPX to 
SRS and be effective from 17 November 2015.  The corporate website address 
will also change to www.spicerslimited.com.au 

Future ordinary shareholder correspondence will be from Spicers Limited 
(SRS) but nothing else changes with respect to shareholdings.  

The legal name for the PaperlinX SPS Trust and its ASX ticker code (PXUPA) 
will remain unchanged. 

For any queries, please direct them to Spicers Limited (see above) or email 
contact@spicers.com.au. The Spicers Limited Share Registry (Computershare) 
can be contacted by telephone - within Australia: 1300 662 058 or outside 
Australia: +61 3 9415 4021 or email queries to 
web.queries@computershare.com.au.  

 
 

Wayne Johnston  
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary  
Spicers Limited 
(formerly PaperlinX Limited) 
Telephone: +61 3 9768 8300 

 
 

 

A
S

X
 R

E
L

E
A

S
E

 
Spicers Limited 

ABN 70 005 146 350 
155 Logis Boulevard 

Dandenong South 
VIC 3175 Australia 

Tel: +61 3 9768 8300 
Fax: +61 3 9768 8402 

www.spicerslimited.com.au 


